Holland Cemetery Commission
 

Minutes of Commission meeting held on August 28, 2006.
 
Present:  Patricia Caron, Sarto Caron and Brian Johnson.

Minutes of 7-31-2006 were read and accepted and will be distributed.
Deborah and David Bachand gave us a check for $430.00, purchasing four (4) plots – 99, 100,101 and 102 in Section IX, Perpetual Care and Corner Bound Markers.

We discussed how the wrought iron little fences were not effective in keeping cars off corner plots.  Brian suggested a method and will investigate.
We also commented on how good the cemetery looks and how reliable Ken Basdekis’ work is at the cemetery.  Brian also mentioned how careful he is with the use of the equipment.

Motion to adjourn was made, seconded and approved by all.  Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by:
 

Patricia J. Caron, Secretary
 

Copies to:  Select Board, Town Clerk and File.

